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The women of FBC Corbin will go to Shaker Village of Pleasant Hill,
Kentucky on Friday and Saturday, April 13-14, 2018. The cost of $150 will
include dinner on Friday, breakfast on Saturday, lodging, and cost of a
guest speaker. We will also make a stop at the Glitz on the way home on
Saturday. Join us for a weekend of fellowship and spiritual refreshment.
The reservations should be made by Thursday, March 1st. A signup sheet
is in the office.
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Dear family and friends of F.B.C.,

The Church Council has formed a History Committee that has been
given the task of creating a History Room for our church. For this
endeavor we need your help!

Each of us has something in our homes that pertains to the history
of F.B.C. We need pictures, bulletins, Builders, keepsakes, old quar-
terlies, songbooks, trophies, costumes, and other objects that are
suitable for display in this room. As we enter the winter season of
“pulling out keepsakes,” if you find something you would like to con-
tribute, please bring to the church office along with names, dates,
and the significance of the item.

We know we can count on your support of this project and are look-
ing forward to your contributions.

Sarah Ashley, Ann Hacker, Sharon Pace, and Joyce Parker

Remember in your prayers:
Betty Black and Debbie Lasko
30152 3rd Place South
Federal Way, WA 98003-5724
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Sunday, February 11th

. . )
9:30am Children’s Music - Chapel
9:30am Sunday School
10:10am Adult Choir
10:30am Worship
6:00pm Lockridge Sendoff
Tuesday, February 13th
4:00pm Baptist Housing
Wednesday, February 14th
5:30pm Dinner
6:15pm Children & Youth
6:15pm Midweek Bible Study
7:00pm Choir Rehearsal
Thursday, February 15th
1-2:00pm Food Pantry
6:30pm  TriCounty Bridge
Friday, February 16th
6:00pm DNOW Weekend
—

ItisatraditionatFirst Baptist Churchtoenjoyafreshfloralarrangement
in our sanctuary on Sundays.

If you would like to honor or remember someone by placing flowers in
the sanctuary, the fourth Sunday of February is available.

If you are interested, please contact Ann Hacker at (606)528-8969.

Wednesday, February 14th

Menu Volunteers
Baked Spaghetti Ruth Ann Davis
Salad Lindsay Lowe
Bread Gwyn Motz
Dessert Nancy Rich

~
J

February 11,2018

FIRST BAPTIST
Church of Corbin

WHERE TRADITION & TOMORROW TOUCH HANDS

BUILDER

401 NORTH LAUREL AVENUE | CORBIN, KENTUCKY 40701 | (606) 528-4738

I
[hak o

Join us on Sunday, February 11th at 6pm as we say,
Goodbye, Best Wishes, and Thank You,
to Alex and Maria Lockridge and their children.
We will have a covered dish dinner in the fellowship
hall, with the church providing meat, bread, and drinks;
please bring sides, salads and desserts.

A basket will be provided for cards and notes and
a money tree will be available for you to add your
blessings.
Let’s give the Lockridge family an unforgettable sendoff
as they answer the call to
First Baptist Church of Morehead, Kentucky.

www.corbinfbc.org




Mind-Body-Soul-Spirit Vision

Building off the learning and successes of the Wholeness Project, the Mind-Body-Soul-Spirit Vision proposes a set of synergistic activities guided by

coherent strategy that brings about Wholeness in our community. The vision is built on a foundation of outreach and feedback from community

stakeholders—church members, food pantry/winter relief clients, and nearby businesses, community organizations, and agencies. The outreach need

not be exhaustive, but only intentional and transparent. Along with that outreach, we would conduct an inventory of First Baptist Church’s (FBC) cur-
rent assets with a specific focus on buildings and usage. With an idea of what the community needs and what FBC has, we would then create a vision
centered on the Mind, Body, Soul, and Spirit. The vision would include activities in each of these areas that are self-reinforcing and guided by love and

Christ.

It is important to keep in mind that each activity must work in synergy with all others, so together they

Below are some example activities.

are self-reinforcing momentum towards greater Wholeness.

Soul and Spirit

Body

Mind

24/7 access to Chapel or Sanctuary

Winter Relief provided by FBC

Work and Faith Seminars

Glass enclosed atrium with

Expanded Sojourn House

Vocational apprenticeships for
housing clients in partnership

with local business

fountains and prayer/meditation spots

Locally-focused weekend retreats and missions

Expanded gardening, integrated

Renovate basement for café-feel
non-members feel welcome
Expanded child education

programming focused on

Opportunities for testimonials

Health and fitness programming

Food Pantry/Winter Relief clients

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, February 11th
are placed in memory of
R.L. AND HETTIE OWENS
in commemoration of their wedding anniversary,
by
Steve and Betty Surmont

Memorial Gifts:
A gift has been given in memory of
HELEN BRADLEY
by
Ray & Sherry Croley

A gift has been given in memory of
PAUL JONES
by
Bill & Nettie Sosh

Gifts have been given in memory of
JOHN FLETCHER
by
Fredina Cobb
Glenn & Frankie Sasser

Gifts have been given in memory of
MILDRED LOCKHART
by
Fredina Cobb
Glenn & Frankie Sasser
Mike and Debbie Watts

A gift has been given in memory of
KAREN MORGAN
by
Glenn & Frankie Sasser

A gift has been given to the Winter Relief Ministry
in honor of
TOMMY AND PATSY FAULKNER’S BIRTHDAYS
by
Mike and Debbie Watts
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First Baptist Church at Worship

Transfiguration of the Lord
February 11, 2018
Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
II Kings 2:1-12
Psalm 50:1-6
II Corinthians 4:5-6
Mark 9:2-9

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
Christ Is the World’s Light

Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“Stay Here; for the Lord Has Sent Me”
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USHERS & GREETERS Pastoral Care Emergencies
February 11,2018 Nights and Weekend:
1. Colleen Darabant Minister: Paul Sims
2. Norman Teague 202-0595
3. Myrisa Christy
4. Sherry Pace If you are unable to reach this
4. Ernie Rich minister, please leave a message
4. Nancy Rich on his voice mail. Messages will
5.]ohn Goins be monitored at regular intervals.
5. Stan Brasher
2' SD;“’/‘ZPSIEmem Deacon:  Sandi Curd
6. Gary Motz >24-7785
7. David Landrum
February 4th Summary:
Budget Offerings: $ 11,446.00
YTD Budget Offerings: $ 210,014.99
YTD Budget Goal: $ 191,144.00
Loose Change:  $ 41.63
Cold Weather Ministry:  $ 2,990.00

Loose change received in February will benefit the First Baptist Church Cold Weather
IMinistry.

February 11th:
Nursery: Lisa Harrison and Teresa Lawson
Children’s Church: Jennifer Hannah and Glida Morgan




